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NOTE TO EDITORS;

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received three
letter-type reports from its independent Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards. The attached letter reports provide
comments on:

1) use of design acceptance criteria during Part 52
design certification reviews;

2) trends in core-melt probability; and

3) proposed revisions to reactor site regulations that
deal with seismology, geology and earthquake engineering.
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